Brunel Badger Registration information:

Brunel University are excited to announce the return of Brunel Badger and are happy to have you join the Race. The event takes place on the 25th to 26th of January 2020 at;
 Datchet Water Sailing Club (Queen Mother Reservoir, Horton Rd, Horton, Slough SL3 9NT)
Brunel Sailing will also be hosting 2 socials on the Friday and Saturday nights and will provide meals on the weekend, this will be in the form of a social wristband for approximately £22. 
Team racing costs are as follows:
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· £250 for your first team
· £150 for your second team
· £200 flat damage deposit per university

If you are interested in attending the event please fill out this entry form.

You can follow updates on Brunel Sailing’s Facebook page.
If you have any questions please contact Zac Leighton-Ditchburn at zacary.leighton-ditchburn@brunelsailing.com

Hope to see you out on the water!

Brunel University Sailing Club




